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Temporary road reinstatement 

 The bypass installation in North Parade is due for completion on Friday 7 July (depending on weather 
and onsite conditions not causing delays).  

 When the bypass is finished and North Parade has reopened, Downer will reshape the road surface, 
fill any potholes and lay chip seal on Medway Street. This road work will take up to 1-2 weeks to 
complete.  

 Speed restrictions will be in place on Medway Street during this work and while the chip seal gravel 
settles. Please drive with care during this time.  

 

Medway Street road renewal (Starting late September 2017) 

 On 9 June, a work notice was delivered 
to Medway Street residents which 
showed the concept plans (pictured) for 
the Medway Street road renewal. 

 The road renewal includes replacing the 
road surfaces, footpaths, kerb and 
channel and introducing street 
landscaping including planting trees and 
grass areas.  

 The permanent road renewal project 
is programmed to start in late 
September 2017 - Christmas 2017. 
Start and finish dates will be provided 
closer to the work beginning.  

 We’ve had a few queries about why we 
would temporarily chip-seal Medway Street, and then go back to install new kerbing and re-seal it soon 
afterwards. This is because construction traffic will still using Medway Street after the culvert 
installation has finished, and any permanent seal could be damaged.  

 You can view the design plans on the Council website:  
www.ccc.govt.nz/environment/water/water-flooding/dudleycreekremediation/ 

 Further information will be distributed to residents about the permanent road reinstatement soon. Keep 
checking your letterbox for updates.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact 
Downer on 0800 033 747 or email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/environment/water/flooding/dudleycreekremediation/

